
Parking Update for August 

The Parish Council has sent copies of the Parking Report to West Sussex County Council, Mid Sussex 

County Council and Network Rail. They have all acknowledged receipt and are currently considering their 

responses. The initial unofficial response to the report is fairly positive, particularly as the parties have 

been presented with a clear picture of the village’s needs.  

It is important to emphasise that they all need plenty of time to review the information we have provided 

and to consider the resources that might be required to do any work. Also, none of this guarantees what 

sort of response we might receive, and there will undoubtedly be a fair degree of discussion before any 

final outcome. 

The Parish Council is not setting any timescales for action as we know from experience that the requests 

to County and District Councils can take years rather than months. That said, the village has made a 

strong case for action which will stand us in good stead, when it comes to the future allocation of 

resources.  

 

 

 


